
From: Teegan Arthur   
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 10:32 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Parking OEV Municipal lots 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 

I am very saddened to hear you will be ending the free two hour parking at 
OEV’s municipal parking lots. 
I am surprised you would make such a decision when so many small 
businesses and people are struggling. You are making the area less 
accessible to so many which will cause many businesses to suffer. 
I know I avoid areas where I need to pay to park as the cost of everything is 
so high already. And parking costs add up fast.  
I do hope you will reconsider this decision for all of us.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Teegan Arthur 
 


